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PROVIDER ALERT 
 

5010 Processing Notification  
 

March 23, 2011 
 
 
You may have recently received a copy of the attached letters sent out by 
the Department of Health and Human Services.  These instructions were 
not meant for the providers within the PHMS system.  You will be 
receiving information shortly concerning changes to the 5010 transaction 
code set.  We are sorry for any confusion this may have caused. 
 
 


